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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR INFRASTRUCTURE  

BY DEPUTY M.B. ANDREWS OF ST. NORTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 7th NOVEMBER 2022 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 14th NOVEMBER 2022 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Minister provide an update on any outstanding legislative work in relation to speed cameras?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

The Department for Infrastructure, Housing and Environment is actively progressing work on a new Road 

Law for the Island that will address the issue of speed detection and speed limit enforcement. Preliminary 

engagement work is ongoing with the Island’s Police forces to ensure that all current and future technical 

options are comprehensively addressed and accounted for.  

 

 


